Charles Ashburn

I live close to the Delaware Bay in Lewes, Delaware. Therefore decisions made about the usage of
the Delaware River and its surrounding areas can greatly affect my quality of life. I feel that the
ability of commissions and committees to make decisions that affect thousands of people in our area
should be open to public scrutiny. Making these types of decisions behind closed doors, smacks of
collusion with private interests to push agendas that may be perceived as not in the public interest.
Your decision making process should read like an open book, and be open to other people's ideas
and opinions.

Sincerely, Charles Ashburn



